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Top Secret  
Special Folder  
  
CPSU Central Committee  
  
On a request from the leadership of the People’s Party of Iran  
  
The first secretary of the People’s Party of Iran (PPI), Comrade A. Khavari, addressed
the CPSU Central Committee with a request to provide cooperation so that Kh.
Forugian, a member of the PPI Central Committee’s Politburo, could take a special
study course (for a period of one month) on questions of [Handwritten: “organizing
illegal Party work.”]  
  
The PPI leadership has assigned Comrade A. Forugian coordination of measures to
[Handwritten: “send members of the PPI from Afghanistan to Iran for Party work.”  
  
At the present time Comrade Kh. Forugian is staying with his family and working in
Moscow. His arrival in Afghanistan is planned for the end of February, 1985.  
  
It would be expedient to approve the request of the PPI’s leadership and accept
Comrade Kh. Forugian, a member of the PPI Central Committee’s Politburo, for special
study in 1985 for a period of one month on questions of [Handwritten: “organizing
illegal Party work.”]  
  
The Deputy Chair [Handwritten: “of the USSR KGB Comrade V.A. Kriuchkov”] is in
agreement.  
  
A draft CPSU Central Committee Resolution is attached.  
  
Deputy Director of the International Department of the CPSU Central Committee  
[Signature]  
(R. Ul’ianovskii)  
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No. 18-S-63  


